
 

 

Meg Johnson 
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meglaurenjohnson@gmail.com 

6th March 2019 

To whom it may concern, 

Taylor’s Law will ultimately save lives and reduce drug trafficking. Drug dealers 
have no fear of selling to those with an opioid addiction because there is 
absolutely no repercussion in their future. There must be added 
consequences. 

My husband and I have both lost close friends because of opioid addictions. 
My friend was Taylor Joseph Martinek. Neither of the dealers who sold them 
their death drug felt any of the pain, to which their families and friends 
suffered. Taylor’s Law will make an impact. It will remove dangerous drug 
dealers who effortlessly sell deadly drugs to those who experience addiction; 
so many of whom are tremendously loved and come from healthy 
backgrounds.  

This is not an end, but a beginning to reducing the burden left behind by drug 
dealers who consciously sell lethal products.  

Sincerely, 

Meg Pickering 

 


